
1

From:
Sent: 12 December 2022 10:15
To: Strategic Transport
Subject: FW: Parking / Housing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Green Category

 
 

From: Consultations <consultations@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 12 December 2022 09:27 
To:  
Subject: FW: Parking / Housing 
 
Hi  
 
We’ve had another email response.  Could you please confirm receipt to the consultee? 
 
Thanks, 
 

 
 

 
Senior Consultation Officer  
Community Intelligence  
Communications, Insight and Engagement 
Direct Dial:  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Information security classification* of this email: UNCLASSIFIED 
 

From:   
Sent: 11 December 2022 10:35 
To: Consultations <consultations@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Parking / Housing 
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside the Central Bedfordshire Council network. Do NOT click on links, open attachments 
or respond unless you are sure that the email is legitimate. If you believe this to be a spam email, report it to the Service 

Desk at https://centralbedfordshire.samanage.com/catalog_items/1053685-report-received-email/service_requests/new 
 

Dear Sirs 
 
Any new development, especially in the rural areas of Central Beds, increases traffic issues and parking 
requirements outside local village shops, area service stations, local shopping centres etc. 
 
Most new houses will have two cars and where new properties generally allow for two parking spaces, the issue 
then is for visitors and delivery vehicles. Cars today seem to be larger than previous models and this can be seen in 

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  
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public parking areas where large 4x4s take up a full space and often prevent parking alongside, exacerbating the 
parking space issues. 
 
In addition where payment is only be phone, this assumes that everyone has a mobile phone – older people are 
certainly affected by this and often struggle to use the App or simply do not have, or always carry,  a mobile phone.  
 
Whilst on the subject of new housing developments, why cannot Councils now make it mandatory that new houses 
are fitted with heat pumps or solar panels as part of building regulations? It would add a small percentage to the 
cost of building and help dramatically with energy usage and emitions.!! 
  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


